
 

 

 

 

Child Protection  

How a Parent can raise a concern 

 

 
 

 

 

I have a concern about my 

child’s safety 

I can talk to my child’s Teacher 

I am still concerned, I can talk to the 

Designated Teacher for Child Protection 

Miss Adair 

If I am still concerned, I can talk to the 

Deputy Designated Teacher for Child 

Protection Mrs Alexander (Principal) 

If I am still concerned, I can write or talk to 

the Chairperson of the Board of Governors 

Mr Paul Stitt. 

At any time I can talk to: 

 South Eastern Trust Gateway on 0300 1000 300 or Regional 

Emergency Social Work on 08001979995, the PSNI 101 or the NSPCC 

Child Protection Helpline - 0808 800 5000 


